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12th July 2020 
 
 
Submission in Support of Application 20/00737/COMIND 
 
 
Dear Committee 
 
I would like to write in support of this application to renovate the run-down farm buildings at 
Shalford Farm.  They are a bit of an eye-sore at the moment and would benefit from 
refurbishment.  From looking through the plans I believe that what is proposed is something 
that is needed in the area, it will be a place to meet, a place to shop local produce and a 
place to enjoy dinner with friends. 
 
There isn’t a huge amount going on in the village of Brimpton and I feel that this would be a 
lovely addition to the area and give the community an option other than always having to go 
further afield to dine out or get a coffee. 
 
I will be visiting regularly should this be approved. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 
 
 
Harriet Lees 
 




